
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
 
Date: August 5, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent    
   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Bid Results for the Fleet Fuel  
 

We would like to discuss the bid results for fleet fuel at the Monday, August 11, 
2014 Finance Committee Meeting. Operations Administrator Harry Lau is 
recommending the low bidder RKA Petroleum Companies, our current vendor. 
Please see the attached recommendation letter and bid tabulation sheet. As you 
can see, the difference in pricing between vendors is nominal. The cost for diesel 
fuel is down slightly from 2013-14 (18¢ per gallon), while gasoline is up (4¢ per 
gallon). 
 
As always, let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
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